DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

19th November 2018

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Application for IGCSE Chinese Examination 2018-2019

In order to meet the requirement of the University Admission System in Hong Kong, Non-Chinese Speaking students will be sent to sit for an alternative Chinese Examination instead of HKDSE. We are sending S3 students for IGCSE Exam this year. There is no subsidy for S3 students from the government. However, our school would subsidize all S3 students for the IGCSE exam. Students need not pay \$2860 for the IGCSE exam. They only need to pay a subsidized examination fee \$644. As our school has subsidized a large amount of money on sending students taking this examination, we hope all students would try their best to attain good results in the examination.

Please sign the Reply Slip below and instruct your child to return the money and reply sip to the subject teacher on or before 22nd November 2018. Parents and students are welcome to approach subject teachers for more information. Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours faithfully, K.C. Lo Principal Reply Slip (PN_1819_099) Re: Application for IGCSE Chinese 2018-2019 Date: _____ Dear Principal, I have read the notice regarding IGCSE Chinese Examination and here attach with the following amount of subsidized examination fee. Chinese Public Examination Subsidized examination fee S3 IGCSE \$644 Name of the Student: _____ Class: S ___ Class No.: ____ Name of the Parent / Guardian: Signature of the Parent / Guardian: